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Date: 27 April, 2020
Mandate of the Special Special Rapporteur on Violence against Women, its Causes and Consequences, 

Dubravka Šimonović, Special Rapporteur

SUBJECT:  Reply on questionnaire regarding Femicide Watch Initiative 
REFERENCE: Your letter dated 15 March 2021 

Dear Ms Šimunović,

With regard to your letter dated 15 March 2021, we would like to inform you about the progress made in Bosnia and Herzegovina in process of establishment of the Femicide Watch, the body that will be tasked to collect and analyze data related to femicide cases and report to Council of Ministers of Bosnia and Herzegovina. 

As previously reported in our letter dated 23 November 2020, the Council of Ministers of Bosnia and Herzegovina, at the proposal of the Agency for Gender Equality of BiH, Ministry for Human Rights and Refugees of Bosnia and Herzegovina, at its session held on August 5, 2019, adopted Decision on establishing a Committee for Monitoring and Reporting under the Istanbul Convention and Femicide (Committee).

Article 4, paragraph c) of the Decision specifies that the Committee is responsible for analyzing data on cases of female homicide (femicide) and makes recommendations for further action to prevent femicide, in accordance with the recommendations of the UN Special Rapporteur on Violence against Women, its causes and consequences.

Following the Conclusion of the Committee with regard to establishment of the Femicide Watch in Bosnia and Herzegovina, the Agency for Gender Equality of BiH engaged the local expert in March 2021 with the task to make an analysis of cases in the last three years and define the tasks of the future Femicide Watch that will be established within the Committee.
The concrete tasks of the expert are as follow: 

· Collection, classification and analysis of statistical data on murders of women in Bosnia and Herzegovina for the period 2018-2020

· Analysis of comparative practice from the countries of the Western Balkans region and development of Proposal for the establishment of Femicide Watch in BiH, including structure, tasks and methodology of work

· Preparation of the final report with observations, conclusions and recommendations for further action
The deadline for completion of the Analysis is end of July 2021. When the Analysis is complete, we will gladly share it with you.
Having said the above, the Agency is currently unable to provide you with other requested information. By establishing Femicide Watch by the end of this year, we hope that this information will be collected, analyzed and published on a regular basis.

Sincerely Yours,


                                                                         DIRECTOR
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